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TTC Non-Union Salary Updates 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 13, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve a Cost of Living Adjustment of 2.0% for non-union staff levels 1 through 17, 
effective January 1, 2023.  

 
2. Approve changes to the staff benefit plan for non-union staff as detailed in Table 3 of 

this report.  
 

3. Authorize the information contained in the confidential attachment to remain 
confidential in its entirety as it relates to labour relations or employee negotiations.  

 


